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Nearly 450 students registered for the first edition of the "Financing your studies at IFP School"
day, which took place entirely online on 9 February 2023!

This event was aimed at candidates wishing to enter one of the ten IFP School training programs
leading to a Specialized Engineering Graduate Degree/an IFP School Master’s Degree.

The goal of this event was to allow them to meet IFP School's partner companies and discover the
possibilities for financing their studies at the School through sponsorship and/or apprenticeship.

31 industrial partners attended the event. The participants had the opportunity to exchange with these
companies, which took the floor to present their sectors of activity and their support offers before
answering their questions.

 

YOU MAY ALSO BE INTERESTED IN

IFP School's Energy Transition and Hydrogen for Mobility capsules are back!
IFP School awarded the "4Digital" label
2022 IFPEN & Energy Transition Day
Great success of the "Financing your studies at IFP School" day
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